HARYANA

PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT, HARYANA

uj d Olo Executive Engineer, |

P Provincial Division No. Ill, PWD B&R Br., Hisar
Tel. - 01662-239887

BUILDINGS & RoADS Email: pwd-eepd3-hissar@hry.nic.in

To

The Principal,

Divine Light School,
Ladwa (Hisar).

Memo No. Yy ?R Dated ,9,9/9 7/202,b
Sub: Issue of Building Safety Certificate (N.O.C.)

Reference: Your office letter No. HR-22 dated 12.08.2022

On the above noted subject, it is intimated that the school
building of Divine Light School, Ladwa, Hisar has been inspected by the Sub
Divisional Engineer, Provincial Sub Division No. II, P.W.D. B&R Branch, Hisar
and reported that the building is made of R.C.C. frame structure. As per
visual inspection building seems to be structurally safe. This communication

is valid for one year from the date of issue of this letter.

DA/Nil %f(eCI%E/Ilgineer,

rovincial Division No. III,
PWD B&R Branch, B?sar

29\4
Endst. No. Dated:
Copy of the above is forwarded to the Sub Divisional Engineer,
Provincial Sub Division No.1l, P.W.D. B&R Branch, Hisar w.r.t. his letter No.
1037 dated 21.09.2022 for information.

Executi ngineer,
Provincial/Division No. III,
PWD B&R Branch, Hisar



